
Message from Mgr Kevin 

  

Dear All, 

  

As we send you every prayer and blessing for the new year and the new term, 

we also offer you any support we can as we move into this new Lock Down 

and all it will mean for you in schools, and your young people. 

  

Bishop David warmly invites you to a live stream Mass tomorrow at 11am 

from the Cathedral 

to celebrate the feast of the Epiphany, the twelfth day of the Christmas 

season. 

[https://northamptoncathedral.org] 

He hopes that if you are in school you can share the mass with him and one 

another,  

and if possible let parents/carers know that this is also for them as families at 

home. 

  

The text of the mass is attached if you wish to use it.  

On the last page is the Epiphany Home/Class blessing which you may use 

now or later.  

  

God bless 

Fr Kevin 

 

https://northamptoncathedral.org/

